Regulation for LACES representatives at invited meetings

The current regulations apply to situations in which different organizations or societies wish
to invite LACES representatives as coordinators, moderators, panelists or speakers of
academic activities.

- All invitations need to be sent to info@latamlaces.org and discussed by the Board of
Directors

- The Board of Directors will consider the acceptance or not of the participation of
LACES representatives in the proposed activity

- The Board of Directors will decide itself or derive the decision to the respective
Domain regarding the member of LACES most fit for the activity or theme proposed

- Under no circumstance, any member of LACES (including the members of the Board
of Directors) will decide by themselves the acceptance to participate in the event in
representation of LACES
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